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To whom it may concern, 

African Nurseries (Pty) Ltd is registered under the Plant Improvement legislation, as 
appointed by the Department of Agriculture, to produce all our materials to the highest 
quality standards. Our production processes strictly adhere to the conditions set by the South 
African Plant Association scheme and the Plant Improvement Act. We are subject to annual 
audits by the Directorate of Plant Protection from the Department of Agriculture to ensure 
compliance with the Act. 

We confirm that the plant material we supply to our organic customers is untreated and not 
derived from genetically modified organisms (GMOs) or GMO-compounded products. 
Therefore, the vine material used in our grafting and production processes is GMO-free. 

To the best of our knowledge, there are currently no organically produced and certified 
grapevines (including table, wine, and raisins) available from nurseries within South Africa. 
Additionally, we ensure that only healthy vines are supplied to support our customers' 
organic practices. 

Kind regards, 

 

_______________________________ 
JH van der Merwe  
Director African Nurseries (Pty) Ltd 
 




